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Hamre Jaime

From: Anne Barrans <anne.barrans@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 3:10 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: We want the bridge please!!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I have lived in Bend the last 12 years and love the river trail and our amazing access to beautiful public lands.  I am 
against the bill prohibiting this bridge being built! Bend is growing and as it does, access to these close-to-town 
recreation areas will be that much more important. This bridge helps all of us!  
 


